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I AM ABSOLUTELY OPPOSED TO SB 3509!! 

 

As a lifelong Oregonian, not only am I opposed to, but I am extremely disgusted by 

this bill and by what has happened to the election system in our state over the past 

25 years.    

 

Ranked Choice Voting is a system which allows a loser to be claimed a winner.  It 

complicates and obfuscates true voting results making any attempt at auditing 

virtually impossible.  Why on earth would anyone want such a system, and why are 

you are attempting to install this system in Oregon by fiat??  

 

 We keep hearing that our elections are “safe and secure”.   Oh really?? 

 

• No chain of custody 

• No voter ID 

• Ballots mailed to non-existent people and addresses 

• Hackable voting machines 

• No cleaning of voter rolls 

• Non-citizens voting 

• Early voting 

• 7-day extension to vote 

• Out of county voters 

• Out of state voters 

• No actual observation of elections 

• No true audits 

• Bogus signature verification 

• Attempting to pass legislation allowing 16-year olds to vote 

• Attempting to pass legislation allowing prisoners to vote 

• Attempting to pass legislation to install Ranked Choice Voting  

 

One might think that some legislators are afraid they may not win in a fair election!  

STOP THE CHEATING and work on legislation to clean up the very compromised 

and corrupt election system we have in this state!! 

 


